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A photo from DOA's briefing today of Representative Andi Story on the
contracts for the Pandemic Preparedness Plan, which uses federal COVID
funds to improve telework capabilities for public employees to enable
compliance with COVID-19 health precautions.

There's been some questions and misinformation about contracts around
this PPP, especially perpetuated by "floggers" (Fake-news bLOGGERS.) |
greatly appreciate Rep. Story's consistent, genuine interest in knowing

the truth and seeking the full story.




